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Reference: Letter of May 29, 1984
Richard C. Da. Young to
Utility CEOs

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung
Director, Office of Inspection

and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

HVAC Equipment Manufactured by the Bahnson Company

We are conducting a thorough search of our records to determine if we
have ever used the services of the Bahnson Company of Winston-Salem,
North Carolina. We are also contacting all contractors who have been
involved with the HVAC system at the Diablo Canyon Power Plant to
ascertain if they have utilized the services of the Bahnson Company on
work performed at Diablo Canyon.

If our investigation identifies that work was performed by Bahnson
Company at the Diablo Canyon Po"er Plant, we will promptly notify the
NRC and take appropriate action to determine whether the procurement
specification was met and if the product was suitable for its intended
service.

Sincerely,
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